
  
 
 

       Tenkiller’s Annual Riley Crofford Cross-Country Run 
 
 
Coaches and Administrators, 
  

Tenkiller School cordially invites you to our annual cross-country run at Cherokee 
Landing State Park on Tuesday, September 23rd, 2025 on beautiful Lake Tenkiller. The meet is 
open to boys and girls in grades third through eighth. 
 
Divisions: Girls  Boys 
  3rd  3rd 

4th  4th 
5th  5th 
6th  6th 
7th  7th 
8th  8th   

 
The distance for 3rd through 6th grades: 1 mile 
The distance for 7th and 8th grades:  1.5 miles 
 
An entry fee of $15 per gender per division (ex. $15 for 3rd girls, $15 for 3rd boys) will be 
required to help defray costs of the event. If there are less than five on a team, the cost will be 
$4 per runner or the division fee, whichever is less. You may enter as many students as you like 
per division, but athletes are only allowed to run in ONE division and ONE race only.  
 
ENTRY FEES MUST BE PAID BEFORE ATHLETES ARE ALLOWED TO PARTICIPATE. 
All fees can be paid at the concession pavilion. A concession stand onsite will be available. 
 
Awards:    Medals will be given for 1st through 12th place in each division. 
       No team awards will be given. 
 
Time:      9:35 Coaches Meeting at the starting line 

     9:45 am 1st run with 3rd girls, followed by 3rd boys, etc. 
 
Place:      Cherokee Landing State Park, ½ mile north of Hwy. 100 on Hwy. 82 
 
Parking:   Buses will be allowed to park inside the park as well as next to the storage units next 
to Oklahoma Station (please do not block traffic flow or parking of the store or its hwy frontage.) 
 
To confirm your entry or for questions about the event, please email, text, or call:  
 
Justin Kimble, Principal- jkimble@tenkiller.k12.ok.us 
 
Entry confirmation is not required, but is appreciated to help with preparations. Thank you! 


